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NORTH INNER CITY SUBMISSION 
 
This is a submission to the review of the local election area boundary in relation to the North Inner 
City ward of Dublin City. 
  
The terms of reference of the boundary commission supports keeping communities together - the 
North Inner City is a coherent community and should be preserved as one ward. 

It is important because of the challenges faced by the North Inner City, that the community have 
seven locally based councillors. 

Ask that the North Inner City ward be preserved as the area between the North Circular Road and 
the LIffey to include electoral divisions Arran Quay, Inns Quay, Rotunda, North City, Mountjoy and 
North Dock C represented by 7 local representatives. 

Kind regards  
 
Martin Sadlier 
 


